
 

 

February 16, 2021 

Date Change 
The City of Edmonton is reaching out with an update on the proposed supportive 
housing development at 11039, 11045 and 11049 130 Street NW.  
 
A previous mailout indicated that the proposed land sale of this City-owned parcel to 
Homeward Trust would go to City Council for a decision on February 22, 2021.​ The 
City Council date has changed.  
 
The land sale proposal will now go to Executive Committee on March 1, 2021.​ The 
meeting agenda will be available on February 25, 2021 at ​edmonton.ca/meetings. 
You can ​request to speak ​at ​edmonton.ca/meetings​ or by calling the Office of the 
City Clerk at ​780-496-8178​. 
 
The meeting can be viewed at ​http://councilontheweb.edmonton.ca/  

Community Engagement  
If the land sale is approved, public engagement will follow.​ You will have an 
opportunity to provide input on a Good Neighbour Plan, a tool for developing a 
positive relationship between supportive housing and the community. Visit 
edmonton.ca/westmountsupportivehousing​ to participate. If you do not have 
access to the internet, please call 311 and leave your contact information. A member 
of the supportive housing team will call you back to arrange alternatives.  

Stay in touch  
If you have questions or concerns, please ​email ​supportivehousing@edmonton.ca 
or call 311​ and leave your contact information.  
 
Join our mailing list at ​edmonton.ca/westmountsupportivehousing​ to receive 
project updates by email. 
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